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Tuesday 22nd October 2024    

Dear Parents,  

 

We have been enrolled to participate in daily supervised tooth brushing. 

This involves your child each day after lunch brushing their teeth in school 

and keeping up with their oral hygiene. We know that COVID has had a 

big impact on children’s oral health and not as many children are being 

seen by a dentist. This is why we think this will be a fun, inclusive activity 

we want all of our Pre-School children to participate in.  

You do not need to provide anything as it will all be provided. 

 

Please find attached further information and a permission slip for you to 

fill out, if you feel really strongly against your child doing this, please let 

myself know and we can discuss it further. 

 

Many thanks,   

 

Miss Freeman 

 
 
 
 
 


